ANNOUNCEMENTS

"Heighten our heart-to-heart Communication"



Marriage Encounter weekend in Lincoln, February 9-11

Contact couple: Pat & Janelle Benson

Janelle: 308-940-1105 Pat: 308-940-0670

Home: 308-946-3568

<u>UNBOUND</u> Retreat at Our Lady of Good Counsel Retreat House, **January 19-21, 2018** with Fr. William Holoubek. The weekend retreat is geared towards men and women who have already read the book or watched the video series, and will provide opportunities for praying the five keys with a prayer team. Please register at http://goodcounselretreat.com/

The Shroud of Turin: Saint Michael Catholic Church in Hastings will sponsor a presentation by Jim Bertrand on the Shroud of Turin on Sunday, January 14 at 4:00 p.m. (right before Saint Michael's Chili Cook off from 5-7 p.m.) The hour-long presentation in the church (701 Creighton Avenue) will include a replica of the shroud. Along with summarizing the scientific findings by Dr. John Jackson of the Turin Shroud Center, the presentation will provide an answer to the question: 'How can I use the Shroud to deepen my relationship with Jesus?' Time afterwards will be offered for questions. (And then stick around for a great bowl of chili!) The event is open to the whole community.

"Every human being has a right to life, the fundamental right that makes all other rights possible...."

~Forming Consciences for Faithful Citizenship, USCCB

ANNOUNCEMENTS

Due to retirement and resignation, Blessed Sacrament Catholic Preschool, Grand Island, NE, has openings for a teacher of 3/4 year olds and a teacher of 4/5 year olds. Certification preferred, for teaching positions. Also have opening for a paraprofessional, Associates degree in Early Childhood Education preferred. All are part-time positions. Start date is September, 2018. Blessed Sacrament Catholic Preschool is NAEYC accredited.

Applications available by contacting Mrs. Seier (308)384-2086 or bscpreschool@hotmail.com.

Strengthening Families session for families with youth ages 12-16 will be starting January 8th. This program will be held at St. Paul's Lutheran Church in Grand Island, twice a week on Mondays and Thursdays from 5:30-8:00 PM, for 7 weeks. There is absolutely **NO COST** associated with this program. Meals and childcare for younger children are provided in each session. Pre-registration is required. For more information go to www.cncaa.net/about_gisapc.html or call Katie Usasz@ 308-385-5520.



If you would like to have a Mass offered for yourself or a loved one, please contact the office as soon as possible. The usual stipend in the Diocese of Lincoln is \$10, however, Fr. Sughroue will gladly offer Mass without an offering. Envelopes are available in the vestibule.

2018 Liturgical calendars are available on back table of church.

St. Ann's Catholic Church

Pastor: Fr. Adam M. Sughroue

The Epiphany of the Lord

January 7, 2018

202 N 5th

Doniphan NE 68832

Mailing Address: P O Box 407

Office Phone: 402-845-2707; Rectory Phone: 402-845-4477 Social Hall: 402-845-2713; Father's Phone: 402-326-5168

stanns@cdolinc.net

www.stannsdoniphan.org
Rectory: 404 Cedar

Office Hours: Mon-Thurs, 8:30-11:30 am



CONFESSIONS: Monday 5:30-5:50 pm; Tuesday – Friday 6:40-6:55 am; Saturday 3:00-3:50 pm

MASS SCHEDULE AND INTENTIONS				
Monday (8th)	6:00 pm	Dec. Friends & Relatives		
		of John Swanson Family		
Tuesday (9th)	7:00 am	Raymond & EmRose Mlinar +		
Wednesday (10th)	7:00 am	Sister Inviolate +		
Thursday (11th)	7:00 am	Lola Schendt +		
Friday (12th)	7:00 am	Anna Schmitt +		
Saturday (13th)	4:00 pm	Elaine Ceraway		
Sunday (14th)	9:00 am	Dec. Members of Kingston Family		

SATURDAY-Ministry Assignments January 13- 4:00 pm — Saturday				
READER / LECTOR	Kim Finecy			
SERVERS	Joseph Kennedy / Michael Bonesteel / Volunteer			
MUSICIAN / CANTOR	Lucy Neneman			
GIFT BEARERS	Volunteers			
USHERS	Volunteers			

SUNDAY - Ministry Assignments				
January 14— 9:00 am —Sunday				
ACOLYTE	Michael Bykerk			
READER / LECTOR	Kathy Sinner			
SERVERS	Lucas Williams /			
	Will Williams / Colton Horne			
MUSICIAN	Acapella			
GIFT BEARERS/GREETERS	Volunteer			
USHERS	Volunteers			
Rosary before Mass 8:40 am	Cheryl Jones			

STEWARDSHIP: (12/31/2017 & 1/1/2018)

Adult:	\$1,728.75	Weekly Budget:	\$2410.58
Plate:	\$505.00	YTD Budget:	\$65,085.66
Children:	\$9.00	YTD Actual:	\$69,256.04
Christmas	\$1,500.00	YTD Surplus/(Shortfall)	\$4,170.38
TOTAL:	\$3,742.75	, , ,	

Thank you for your donations!



If you were not here for Christmas mass and didn't get a Christmas CD gift, there is one for each family on table at back of church.

ANNOUNCEMENTS

For Men & Women seeking healing from Divorce:

The Catholic Divorced Survival Guide was created to bring hope and healing to divorced and separated Catholics. This 12 week program will be leader facilitated & features 30-minute DVD segments that cover topics of shock, denial, anger, grief, guilt, forgiveness, money, kids, annulment, and much more. The next session will begin February 5, 2018 and is held at John XXIII Diocesan Center, Lincoln, NE from 7-9pm. Classes are kept small. Register by calling the Family Life Office at, 402-473-0620, or catholicflo@cdolinc.net

CCD/CYO NEWS

CCD Classes: JAN. 10 1st – 12th grades: 7:00 – 8:20 p.m. Next Class: January 17



First Confession has been moved to Sunday, Jan. 14 at 2:00 p.m. (Parents must attend with student.)

Practice will be on Jan. 10 at 7:00 p.m.

TEMPORARY BULLETIN DEADLINES

Bulletin announcements are now due on Tuesdays by 8:00 a.m.
All announcements <u>must be in writing</u>. Please drop off at the parish office/e-mail them to stanns@cdolinc.net.

ANNOUNCEMENTS

PARISH COUNCIL MEETING MINUTES are available on the table in the vestibule. Next meeting is Monday, January 8 at 7:00 p.m.

KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS NEWS

Please pick up your KC dues notice in the back of church. The KC meeting scheduled for January is planned for Monday, January 8 at 6:30 p.m. after mass in one of classrooms.



One Rose/One Life is an annual fundraising campaign for Knights of Columbus and is starting January 20 weekend through January 28. Watch for envelopes in the pew. These funds support state wide pro-life projects.

ALTAR SOCIETY NEWS

St. Ann's Altar Society is pleased to invite all parishioners to a first Sunday of the month coffee after the 9:00 AM Mass on <u>January 7</u>. It will be wonderful to see you all there especially guests and new parishioners. Welcome to you all.

CHRISTMAS FLOWERS -Thank you to the families



that so graciously donated the Poinsettia flowers to decorate our church for Christmas! There is a posting in Vestibule and copies on back table of church.